
Mr Roland Kopcsandy  
14 Waltham Road 
ARMADALE WA 6112 

                  10 December 2020 

Dear Roland,  
 
Thank you. Your regular support is a lifeline to the plants and animals that are under threat 

 
It's incredible to think what we have achieved with your help over these past few months, and I want to take 
a moment to share some of those highlights with you.  

 Thanks to you, in April we introduced more than 50,000 native baby oysters to Windara Reef, South 
Australia. We hope to build the reef to span 20 hectares across the seafloor, and with every hectare 
of reef we restore, five more tonnes of fish will be drawn to the reef each year 

 Your help meant we could launch Living Melbourne: our metropolitan urban forest. This strategy 
marks the first time in Australia that a vast area of a city has been mapped to understand where 
trees exist, and what can be done to protect and expand urban forests 

 Because of your support, the endangered Murray Hardyhead fish was reintroduced to wetlands. 
This was thanks, in part, to our unique water fund, which supplied much needed water to wetlands 
to aid the return of the fish to Murray River waters in NSW - for the first time in more than a decade 

 
These are huge achievements, which would not be possible without you. But while we’ve made some great 
strides forward, it’s more important than ever before to keep pursuing our mission. 
 
The recent United Nations biodiversity report reminds us that “One million species are at risk of extinction”. 
More than half a million species on land "have insufficient habitat for long-term survival" and are likely to go 
extinct, many within decades, unless the destruction stops and their habitats restored. And, sadly, the story 
is no different in our oceans. 
 
These are not small challenges. But if we each do our part, solving them is possible. With your generous 
support and our conservation expertise, we can make a difference on a massive scale.  
 
I’m so grateful for your support – thank you for being the passionate, committed person you are. You are the 
reason we can have hope for a better future. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Rich Gilmore 
Director, The Nature Conservancy Australia 
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Thank you so much for your support! 
 

Date                                                                                                           Amount 

30/07/2018 $25.00 

28/08/2018 $25.00 

27/09/2018 $25.00 

29/10/2018 $25.00 

28/11/2018 $25.00 

28/12/2018 $25.00 

29/01/2019 $25.00 

28/02/2019 $25.00 

28/03/2019 $25.00 

29/04/2019 $25.00 

28/05/2019 $25.00 

28/06/2019 $25.00 

Eligible amount of gift for tax purposes:   $300.00  

The Nature Conservancy Australia Trust Public Fund is a public fund listed on the Register of 
Environmental Organisations under item 6.1.1 of subsection 30-55 (1) of the Income Tax Assessment 

Act 1997. 
Donations of $2 or more are tax deductible. 

 


